
Town of Windsor 

Memorandum 

September 13, 2022 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

FROM: William G. Saunders, IV, Town Manager )vfeJL · 

Agencla Item No . ..9...d_ 

SUBJECT: Town Council Work Session- Strategic Plan and ARPA Projects 

Backgrouncl 
Town Council has recommended revisiting the Strategic Plan prior to the start of the next budget 
cycle and further consideration and planning on ARP A funded projects in conjunction with the 
plan is appropriate. 

Specifics 
A work session at the end of September, and possibly a follow-up session at the end of October, 
is recommended. 

Enclosures 
None 

Recommenclation 
For Council's input 


